
From: Soura, Christian
To: Valerie Sakimura (valerie.sakimura@gmail.com) <valerie.sakimura@gmail.com>

Date: 5/22/2013 11:57:24 AM
Subject: Loose Ends

Hi Valerie,
 
                I just heard from our HR folks…any chance you could get your paperwork in today or tomorrow morning?  
They also asked me again about whether or not you’d need a parking spot.
 
                Also, why don’t you come by at 9 next Tuesday, and then we’ll figure out the schedule from there?  The only 
open entry to the State House is on the northeast corner of the building…the Governor’s Office is on the 1st floor.  If 
you check-in at the front desk, they’ll grab me.
 
                We’re in the middle of the 2nd week of floor debate on the budget in the Senate right now, which is keeping 
us busy.  Finally, I understand that the IT folks are setting up the desk/computer today.
 
                If anything else comes up in the meantime, please feel free to call.  Thanks again – looking forward to next 
week.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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